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Jones, Thomas (NBCUniversal)

From: Ana R. Melgoza [mailto:amelgoza@syhealth.org]  

Sent: Monday, July 30, 2018 1:39 PM 
To: Krueger, Paul (NBCUniversal, KNSD) 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: Comment on Sanchez v. USA, Federal Tort Claims Act, Case 18CV1550 ABJ AGS 

 

Dear Paul:   

We are aware that a mental health provider with whom San Ysidro Health had previously contracted with surrendered 

his medical license on May 15, 2018.  We take any allegations of impropriety very seriously.     

In order to protect patient privacy, we cannot comment and provide further details.   

 

San Ysidro Health is committed to providing the highest quality of care for all patients. Our patients and their care are 

our top priority and will continue to be in the future. We are dedicated to continuing our mission and providing 

compassionate and essential health services to over 95,000 lives in our care throughout San Diego County. 

Thanks in advance of your invaluable assistance and consideration, 

Ana 

ANA R. MELGOZA | Vice President of External Affairs 

 

1275 30th Street, San Diego, CA 92154 

T: 619.205.6378 E: amelgoza@syhealth.org 
SYHC is now San Ysidro Health | www.syhealth.org 
Follow us! 

 
Please consider the environment  
before printing this email. 


